RLK:MC

Zoology Dept. 9.9.60

Mr. Don Hardwick, Native Affairs Office, LEONORA...W.A.

Dear Don,

Once again our thanks for your help last week-end, which meant sacrificing some of your own time. But the result was well worth it. We have sent blood off to London and expect to hear within the next week or so some more about it.

I am posting to you tomorrow a parcel of clothing, mostly childrens, for you to distribute if and when you think fit. I don't know whether you need things like this, but if you do let me know and I am sure we can help. Even for more substantial items if you let us have some idea what you need we will do our best to help.

Mrs. Finch has now looked at your worm. She cannot identify the species, but it is the ripe proglottid of an ordinary dog tapeworm. In fact, nothing to worry about!

Kind regards, Yours sincerely,

R.L.KTRK